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The Fiscal Year 2018 Budget Support Act of 2017 (“Act”) will impact a range of tax 

provisions, including to increase the D.C. estate tax exemption to conform with the federal 

estate tax exemption.  Accordingly, for decedents who pass after December 31, 2017, the 

D.C. unified credit will match the federal unified credit and an estate tax return will not be 

required if a decedent's gross estate does not exceed the applicable zero bracket amount 

in D.C., which will equal the federal estate tax exemption.  The Act will take effect 

on October 1, 2017 following a 30-day period of congressional review and publication in 

the D.C. Register.  See L. 2017, Act 22-130. 

   
 

http://aalu.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=70dcb8cac70b41a6005c6feb6&id=2b52ab9eb1&e=fd0cf6a3cd


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

View  L. 2017, Act 22-130  

 

  

 

DISCLAIMER 
This information is intended solely for information and education and is not 
intended for use as legal or tax advice. Reference herein to any specific tax or other 
planning strategy, process, product or service does not constitute promotion, 
endorsement or recommendation by AALU. Persons should consult with their own 
legal or tax advisors for specific legal or tax advice.  

    

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

  

 

Copyright © 2017 AALU, All rights reserved.  

AALU Member  

 
Our mailing address is:  

AALU 

11921 Freedom Drive 

Suite 1100 

Reston, VA 20190 

  

    

 

 
 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/70dcb8cac70b41a6005c6feb6/files/ab58daeb-972e-4b68-b1ce-0e8655110584/2018_Budget_Support_Act.pdf?utm_source=Full+Membership+-+Nicknames&utm_campaign=352ee1998d-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_08_14&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_5cb66b2381-352ee1998d-285657
http://aalu.us5.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=70dcb8cac70b41a6005c6feb6&id=d1cf56926f&e=fd0cf6a3cd
http://aalu.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=70dcb8cac70b41a6005c6feb6&id=6cbb1f8bdc&e=fd0cf6a3cd
http://aalu.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=70dcb8cac70b41a6005c6feb6&id=672fa86ae4&e=fd0cf6a3cd
http://aalu.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=70dcb8cac70b41a6005c6feb6&id=6c95a73881&e=fd0cf6a3cd
http://aalu.us5.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=70dcb8cac70b41a6005c6feb6&id=5dce1fe345&e=fd0cf6a3cd

